
McHenry County Zoning Commission 
 

December 12, 2024    9:00 AM 
 

 
The meeting was called to order by Matt Zelinski.  Other members present were Tom Krumwiede, Joe Weninger, Pat 
Schaff, Roger Myers, Mike Morey and Zoning Admin Kristi Brodehl.  Also in attendance was Armann Anderson, Linda 
Krumwiede, Briselda Hernandez and Mark Lyman.    
 
Members present received information from First District Association of Local Government, who were hired to complete a 
regional livestock development plan through Souris Basin Planning Council.  They explained the process and provided 
various locations that met the criteria needed to be a viable site.  The first phase of the project is to identify locations and 
the second phase will be to develop policies.  It was mentioned the state is working on a new model ordinance for zoning.  
A copy of the presentation will be given to the county after all details have been reviewed. 
 
A motion was made by Tom and seconded by Pat to approve the November 21st minutes.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
The board reviewed the 2025 meeting schedule. 
 
At 11:15 AM, a motion was made by Roger and seconded by Mike to adjourn.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
ATTEST: 
 
___________________________ 
Darlene Carpenter, Auditor/Treas 


